SHARROW SCHOOL PARENT
COUNCIL

We would love you to join our

‘Conversation Group’

We meet every Friday, 9-10am in the
school bungalow.

(Join us every Friday at 9am in the reception area at
Sharrow School to walk over to the bungalow)

It is a chance for parent/carers to practice their English in a
very friendly and relaxed atmosphere, whilst also meeting
other parent/carers at the School.

There will be teaq, coffee (and sometimes cake!) as well as
small activities such as sewing, games, baking....but most of all
there will be a lot of friendly chatting.

Please ask to speak to Lucinda or Miriam at the school reception
desk for more information.



